
Wednesday, February 12th   

 
7th GIRLS BASKETBALL 
Last night the two 7th grade girls' basketball teams outscored Lowell Middle School, 47-
13. 
In the first game, the team's scoring came from Samantha White,Tatum Spain, Amelia 
Hecht, Ayla Krygier, Kate Renschen, and Vanessa Wimberly.  Vanessa led the team 
with 19 points. 
In the second game, Jada Williams led the team in scoring. 
Join us today for some more March Madness in February, as our 7th grade Lady 
Coyotes take on Colonel Wheeler. 
 
ECO TEENS 
The next meeting will take place tomorrow right after school until 4:45 p.m. in room 
805.  Please see Mrs. Campagna if you have any questions. 
 
NJHS 
NJHS applications are due to Mrs. Giannini in room 511 no later than the end of the 
day (3:45) this Friday, February 14th. 
 
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Students, the Young Hoosier Book Award contest ends in a few short weeks. All 
qualifying AR tests need to be taken and printed before the end of the day on 
Tuesday, March 2nd. Prizes will be awarded Wednesday, March 3rd. If you have read 
and passed the tests on all 20 books, please tell Mrs. Snyder what gift card you would 
like   
 
FRIDAY, VALENTINES DAY, IS RED AND PINK DAY.  Please wear your 
favorite red or pink clothing, school appropriate of course. 
 
We will continue to have the Random Acts of Kindness drawings every 
Monday during February.  Teachers can continue to sign the forms, and 
the students can drop them in the Kindness Box in the front office. 
 

VALENTINE'S DAY DANCE  

Thursday, February 13:  3:45 - 5:30 p.m. in the cafeteria. 
The cost will be $3 at the door.  A portion of the proceeds will go to Riley 

Children's Hospital.  

 



BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
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